
 

 

June 24, 2024 
 
Chris Butler, V.P. Manufacturing & Distribution 
VPC Global 
28305 Livingston Ave. 
Valencia, CA 91355 
 
Subject: VPC Global; Septic Tank – Acceptance 

For Use in Colorado On-site Wastewater Treatment Systems  
 
Dear Mr. Butler, 
 
Pursuant to the On-site Wastewater Treatment System Regulation 5 CCR 1002-43 (Regulation 43), the Water 
Quality Control Division (Division) has reviewed drawings and specifications received April 22, 2024, and 
June 18, 2024, for the following septic tank(s): 
 

• Model 87-41718: 1,000 Gal., One-Compartment 
• Model 87-41720: 1,000 Gal., Two-Compartment 
• Model 87-41758: 1,500 Gal., One-Compartment 
• Model 87-41760: 1,500 Gal., Two-Compartment 

 
The Division finds the tank designs to be consistent with the criteria of section 43.9 of Regulation 43. The 
Division also provides this acceptance of the tanks referenced above as meeting these criteria and 
acceptable for use in Colorado.  
 
Note: Pursuant to section 43.13(F)(2), Each manufacturer must test five percent of its tanks for water-
tightness at the manufacturing facility, unless the tanks are certified for use as a septic tank by the 
International Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials (IAPMO) or Canadian Standards Association 
(CSA), then water-tightness testing is not required pursuant to section 43.13(F)(2). However, please provide 
a copy of your current IAPMO certification to the Division prior to February 15, each year. 
 
This acceptance does not constitute an endorsement of this product. As individual local public health 
agency regulations may be more stringent than Regulation 43, the Division cannot ensure the acceptance of 
a septic tank within any given jurisdiction. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Division’s review or findings, please contact me at (303) 692-2366 or 
chuck.cousino@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Charles J. Cousino, REHS 
On-site Wastewater Treatment System Coordinator 
Engineering Section, Water Quality Control Division 
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment 
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